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MVCTC and FirstDay Credit Union Open Student Run Branch
Clayton, Ohio – The Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) in partnership with FirstDay Financial Federal Credit Union (FCU) opened the MVCTC student run credit union Branch on Tuesday, October 14.  MVCTC Business and Information Technology Supervisor, Rhonda Phillips, says, "The partnership with First Day Credit Union allows students to apply the rigorous Accounting skills learned in Financial Management to relevant, real world experiences.  These students are learning skills to be employable and also to serve as role models in financial literacy to their peers."
The partnership allows MVCTC students in the Financial Management program to gain hands on experience in a real world situation.  Senior students in the Financial Management program who meet the grade requirements will be working two days a week in the MVCTC branch, assisting fellow students and staff members with their checking and savings needs.  This learning opportunity also can lead to employment with FirstDay Federal after the student graduates.

MVCTC instructor Carrie Wiant says of the partnership, “I feel the students will learn more about Financial Management from this experience than anything that can be taught from a book.  For instance, students are learning the importance of customer service, consumer education, the fundamentals of financial services, and the soft skills of working with others.  I think it is great that the students are excited to come to school and learn through this experience."

The grand opening kicked off in the morning with a visit from Jim Bucher from WDTN-TV’s “Bucher’s Beat” and interviews with students, Carrie Wiant, MVCTC Financial Management instructor, and Zach Clark, FirstDay FCU AVP Business Relations.  Mrs. Wiant, Mr. Clark and the Financial Management students then hosted a ribbon cutting ceremony with the help of Northmont Chamber of Commerce President, Cathy Hutton.  Other guests to the event included Dr. John Boggess, MVCTC Superintendent, Mr. Lee Spivey, President/CEO FirstDay FCU, and Mr. Bill Singer, Director of Community & Economic Development for Englewood.
For more information about the Financial Management Program at MVCTC, please visit www.mvctc.com and for more information on FirstDay FCU, please visit www.firstdayfinancial.org.
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